Debra Thomeson

From: Jim Floyd <jfloyd@hammerandwikan.com>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:34 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Bear Proof Cans

Last year there was much discussion about bears and garbage and there was a conversation about mandating the
population to build a structure around their cans. | wrote in and suggested that the Borough invest in bear proof
garbage cans. Again this year the discussion of bears and garbage has come up. | would suggest the Borough take a
page out of the Parks and Recreation book and purchase Bear Proof Garbage cans. | would also suggest that this come
from ARPA funds because it would benefit the entire community. | have spoken to several business owners and they
agree with me. You have a solution, please act on it.

Jim E Floyd

General Manager, CEQ

PO Box 218 Petersburg, AX 99833
{0) 907-772-4811 (C) 360-771-0703




